PUBLIC NOTICE
Pursuant to Application No. ARM20150001
Agency Interest No. 3148/ Permit No. 084-00010

The Energy and Environment Cabinet, Division of Waste Management, has received a Groundwater Remedial Action Plan from Kentucky Utilities Company for the E.W. Brown Generating Station located in Mercer County.


The purpose of the Groundwater Remedial Action Plan is to mitigate releases of contaminants from coal combustion residuals to the groundwater at the site. The plan is currently under review by the Division, and no determination has been made regarding its technical completeness. 
The E.W. Brown Generating Station may be accessed by travelling from Exit 58 on Interstate 64 by traveling east onto US Route 60 for approximately 9 miles, south onto State Highway 33 for approximately 21 miles, east onto State Highway 342 for approximately 1.3 miles, then turn right to the facility entrance.
The name and address of the permit applicant is:



Kentucky Utilities Company




220 W. Main Street, P.O. Box 32010




Louisville, Kentucky 40232

The name and address of the facility is:




Kentucky Utilities Company

E.W. Brown Generating Station

815 Dix Dam Road

Harrodsburg, Kentucky 40330

Contact Person:  W. Paul Puckett Telephone:  (502) 627-4659

The permit application is being processed at the following address:

Division of Waste Management

Solid Waste Branch

200 Fair Oaks Lane, Second Floor

Frankfort, KY  40601

The application and related information can be reviewed at the Division of Waste Management's Frankfort office between 8:30 AM and 4:00 PM weekdays by appointment only.  To make an appointment or request information, submit a written request to DEP.KORA@ky.gov at least 72 hours prior to the desired review date. Please include the Agency Interest No.  3148 and Application No. ARM20150001 in email request.  

Anyone wishing to make comments on Groundwater Remedial Action Plan should submit them in writing to Danny Anderson, P.E., Division of Waste Management, Solid Waste Branch, 200 Fair Oaks Lane, Frankfort, KY 40601, no later than the close of business on June 8, 2015, the end of the 30-day public comment period.  Please reference Agency Interest No. 3148 and ARM20150001 on any correspondence.

The Cabinet does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, sex, national origin, sexual orientation or gender identity, ancestry, age, disability, or veteran status.  The Cabinet provides, on request, reasonable accommodations necessary to afford individuals with a disability an equal opportunity to participate in all services, programs, and activities.  To request alternate formats for printed information, contact Anita Young at (502) 564-6716.  Publication of this notice is pursuant to KRS 224.40-310.
